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From the Editor 

 

I would like to thank everyone who helped make the Knights 
Templar Association Easter Sunrise Service a success. The list is 
long and distinguished. The music provided by Sir Knight Charles 
Schaeffer, as well as the El Jebel Band, directed by Mr. Ted Worth, 
made the service perfect. Sir Knight Lyle Wilkes gentle guidance 
kept the planning on task and on time. Sir Knight Ben Williams 
made a significant contribution in laying out, and producing the 
beautiful bulletin offered at the service. The service was honored 
by 17 of Colorado’s Masonic leaders, for which we are most 
grateful.      

The Knights Templar Association of Colorado would like to offer 
a special thank you to the Denver Consistory and their office  
staff, for the excellent support they provided to the Easter 
Sunrise committee. There is no better Cathedral. 

I have not received any Templar news from around the state, so 
this issue is devoted to pictures of the Sunrise Service. 

One note of importance is that the registration for the Colorado Grand session 
is now online. You may register at www.yorkriteco.org. We hope to see all of 
you there. 
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I hope you have enjoyed the pictures of the Sunrise Service. Remember, if you 

have Commandery news, drop me an email at ronbir@msn.com . 

 

Joys and Concerns 

 

Our Grand Warder, Sir Knight Dan Rivers had heart surgery, and is home 

recovering. 
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